
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear  

Our Reference: FOI222314509 

In relation to your recent request, I can confirm this has now been processed in accordance with the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please find response details below: 
 
 

This is an FOI request.  
Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary 
institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, please provide a 
list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

Edge Hill University does not have a Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). 

 

We trust that this information fully answers your request, however if you are dissatisfied with the 
handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review, quoting the above reference 
number in all communications. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Dr C Hutchinson-
Howorth, Director of Strategic Planning at the University. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your review, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner requesting he review our decision. You must submit your complaint in writing to the 
Commissioner within six months of receiving the response to review letter. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Planning Officer – Information Governance  
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